
Sheriff's Office  

Posted on: March 13, 2017 

Multiple vehicles burglaries in McKinleyville 

 

The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office is currently investigating a rash of vehicle burglaries that occurred 

on Sunday, March 12, 2017 in McKinleyville between the hours of 2:30 am and 5:30 am.  A total of 13 

vehicles were reported to be burglarized on Little Pond Street, Silverado Avenue, Otis Ray Lane, Lynnea 

Court and Underwood Road.   

  

HCSO would like to remind the community to remove their personal belongings from their vehicles 

including extra keys, garage door openers, and anything of monetary or personal value.          

  

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

  

  

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 


